
 

 

 

Dear Friend of the Ambassadors’ Concert Choir, 

The Ambassadors’ Concert Choir (ACC) has been thrilling audiences with its spirited 
musical offerings since 1979. The choir performs a diverse blend of music of all 
genres and many cultural traditions, classical, spirituals, jazz, gospel, patriotic music, 
hymns, Broadway show music and popular music. The 50 - 60 member adult choir 
and our 20-30 member children/youth choir (ACYC) welcomes those who love to sing 
and want to enhance their musical abilities, and desire to be part of a musical family. 

We are proudest of our tradition of giving glory and honor to God the Father, Son, 
and Holy Spirit. Lives have been touched, spirits have been changed and hearts have 
been moved by the music of the Ambassadors’ Concert Choir for over 40 years. 

The Ambassadors’ Concert Choir, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Our 
Mission is to offer an extensive musical program to the greater Oklahoma City 
community through the performance of vocal music. We are dedicated to expanding 
the level of appreciation of those with whom we come in contact. 

As we embark on our 45th concert season, we are excited about the upcoming gala, 
concerts, workshops, festival, and services that have been outlined. 

We ask that you consider supporting our cause to provide the opportunity for serious 
study and performance of music of all genres; to bring about a community awareness 
of and appreciation for music of all genres; encouraging the musical development of 
young students; and to promote workshops for strengthening adult musicians. 

You can give on our website www.ambassadorchoir.com, use this PayPal link  
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=JXTZ5DVF54T6N or you can 
mail your donation to our office located at 601 N. High, Ste. 241, Oklahoma City, 
OK 73117.  

Thank you for your support. 

Best, 

The Ambassadors’ Concert Choir, Inc.  
Board of Directors 

 

 

http://www.ambassadorchoir.com/
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=JXTZ5DVF54T6N


Your donation will be acknowledged in several ways, below are the levels of 
support: 

$100 - Performer 
 Your name/organization will be listed as a “Friend of the Ambassadors” in all 
concert programs for the season. 

$250 - Director 
 Your name/organization will be listed in the “Director” section in all concert 
programs for the season. 

$500 - Conductor 
  All recognition of the Director, plus the logo of your choice will be added to 
concert programs on request. 

$1000 - Composer 
  All recognition of the Conductor, plus a video recording of all performances 
will be provided to you. 

$5000 - Maestro 
 All recognition of the Composer, plus you/your organization logo will be 
listed as a Co-Sponsor on all remaining season advertisement (poster/flyers/social 
media). 

$10,000 - Richard/Jeanette Sias  
 All recognition of the Maestro, plus your sponsorship recognition will be 
made permanent.  

The ACC Endowment at the Oklahoma City Community Foundation, where bequests 
or further honorariums can be made. 
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